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Alexandra Owens

From: Baer, Nathan@CHP <NBaer@chp.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 9:24 AM
To: CHP-EIR; OPR State Clearinghouse; Oriaz, Shawn M@DOT
Cc: Lange, Kristen@CHP; Penner, Jason@CHP
Subject: RE: Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2022060548 – Due to Lead Agency by 

7/25/2022

Categories: Purple Category

California Department of Transportation 
464 W. 4th Street, MS 827 
San Bernardino, California, 92401-1400 
 
RE: SCH#2022060548 
 
 
I was requested to review the proposed State Route 74 Lake Elsinore Median Buffer and Widen Shoulders project.  The 
California Highway Patrol’s (CHP) interest in commenting relates to the construction phase of the project.  The proposed 
construction will require the complete closure of State Route 74 on numerous occasions, including 55 hour full 
closures.  The construction phase will have a significant impact on traffic and require extensive traffic control 
measures.  If additional information is needed, please contact Sergeant Baer at (951) 506-2000. 
 
 
N. W. BAER, Sergeant 
 

From: CHP-EIR <EIR@chp.ca.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 2:24 PM 
To: Baer, Nathan@CHP <NBaer@chp.ca.gov>; Penner, Jason@CHP <JPenner@chp.ca.gov> 
Cc: Pietsch, Roland@CHP <RPietsch@chp.ca.gov>; Lange, Kristen@CHP <Kristen.Lange@chp.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2022060548 – Due to Lead Agency by 7/25/2022 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am following up to see if an impact was determined for SCH # 2022060548, which was due to the Lead Agency on 
07/25/2022. 
 
If there was no impact to the Temecula Area, you can reply to this e-mail as directed in the EIR Response Checklist.  If 
there was an impact determined, and you reported directly to the Lead Agency with a cc to the 
state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov, please forward a copy of your response to EIR@chp.ca.gov and myself. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristen Lange, Staff Services Analyst 
Special Projects Section, Transportation Planning Unit 
CHP Headquarters 
601 N. 7th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
Office:  (916) 843-3370 
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Direct:  (916) 843-3386 
 

From: CHP-EIR  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 3:55 PM 
To: Baer, Nathan@CHP <NBaer@chp.ca.gov>; Penner, Jason@CHP <JPenner@chp.ca.gov> 
Cc: Pietsch, Roland@CHP <RPietsch@chp.ca.gov>; Lange, Kristen@CHP <Kristen.Lange@chp.ca.gov> 
Subject: Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2022060548 – Due to Lead Agency by 7/25/2022 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced Notice of Environmental Impact document from the State 
Clearinghouse (SCH) outlined in the following Web site:  
 
State Route 74 Lake Elsinore Median Buffer and Widen Shoulders (ca.gov) 
 
Due to the project’s geographical proximity, please use the attached checklist to assess its potential impact to local 
operations and public safety.  If impact is determined, responses should be e-mailed directly to the Lead Agency with cc 
to SCH and myself.  If there is no impact, please do not include SCH or the Lead Agency in your response. 
 
For more information on the EIR review process, please check out:  Commanders EIR Training.pdf. 
 
Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristen Lange, Staff Services Analyst 
Special Projects Section, Transportation Planning Unit 
CHP Headquarters 
601 N. 7th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
Office:  (916) 843-3370 
Direct:  (916) 843-3386 


